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The strength is in us…

Today, on International Women's Day, we send our best
wishes to all women!

While we extend our wishes to all women, this year's holiday has a unique dimension.
We join our thoughts and send our best wishes to all  Ukrainian women who are
fighting  in  the  territorial  defence  units,  women volunteers  who are  giving  aid,  those
who are giving birth in bomb shelters and those who are caring for sick children, as
well as those who went through hardship to get out of the occupied country. We wish
all  of  you  good  health,  strength  and  enduring  hope  for  a  better  tomorrow  -
#SolidarityWithUkraine.

We also send our best wishes to all women who guard the security of the State. To the
officers and employees of all services - #MuremZaPolskimMundurem.
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